Rising Sun Jr Tigers Football & Cheer
Website/ Social Media Picture permission

From time to time we take pictures and video of or participants. We would like your permission to use these pictures on our website and/or Social Media pages. We will never give out specific phone numbers, email addresses, or home addresses regarding your child. We also will never sell these pictures; we will use them exclusively for RSJTF purposes.

I grant permission for RSJTF to publish photos of my child/ children for use on their website & media pages. I give RSJTF the perpetual, royalty free right to us my child/ children’s photos & videos in an appropriate manner including but not limited to the teams website and social media pages.

I understand that both the website and media pages have a large audience and my child’s photo will be available to the general public. I further understand that RSJTF assumes no liability or responsibility whatsoever concerning any consequences of such use.

I further sate that I have the right to give this permission as I am the child’s parent or legal guardian.

I understand that if I give notice to the webmaster that I object to any particular picture on the website, it will be removed as soon as possible.

Publication of these photos on our website may include names for the identification purposes, such as rosters or highlights.
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